
 

 

 

 

CITY OF SOMERS POINT PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 30, 2022 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A.10:4-6, et. seq.,  a 

Special Meeting of the City of Somers Point Planning Board will be held on November 30. 2022 at 7:00 in 

the Municipal Courtroom in City Hall, 1 W. New Jersey Ave, Somers Point, to hear the application filed 

by LBH, LLC for Preliminary and final major site plan approval and “C” variance relief for the property 

located at 101 Maryland Avenue, Somers Point, New Jersey.  Any interested party (as defined in N.J.S.A.  

40:55D-4) will have an opportunity to be heard at this time.  All documents relating to this application 

may be inspected by the public during regular business hours in the Office of Planning and Zoning, 741 

Shore Rd., Somers Point, New Jersey. 

  

Jayne Meischker, 
Board Secretary 

 


